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Calendar	Updates	&	Reminders	
	

Tuesday,	December	20	
Hearing	Screening	for	

Kindergarten	
	

Thursday,	December	22	
Classroom	Parties	

Each	Classroom	Teacher	will	determine	
the	time	of	the	party	for	her	class.	

	
Monday,	December	26	

Winter	Break	
(NO	SCHOOL)	

	
Thursday,	December	29	

Skate	Night	
(celebrate	the	New	Year	with	a	

balloon	drop!)	
	

Monday,	January	2	
School	Resumes	

	
Friday,	January	13	
11:30	AM	Dismissal	

	
Tuesday,	January	17	

PTO	Meeting	@	4:30	PM	
	

Thursday,	January	19	
Skate	Night	

	
Wednesday,	January	25	

Report	Cards	go	home	with	
students	

	

Link to General Music Concert 
 

View our General Music Concert by visiting the following link 
https://youtube.com/watch?v=LoS1wH_go1Q or visit our school 
website.  The link for the concert is located on our homepage 
and on the News and Information page.  Our school website is 
www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/   
	

School Directory 
 

The Spring Road School 
Family Directory is 
complete!  Each family will 
receive a copy of the 
Directory.  The Directory 
was sent home with the 
youngest or only child of a 
household.	

Cancelation 
 
5th grade band @ Festival Foods 
‒ canceled.  Due to the weather 
forecast, the 5th grade band 
students will NOT be playing 
instruments or ringing the bell 
for Salvation Army on Saturday, 
December 17.  There is no make 
up date.	

5th Grade Community Service Project 
 

The 5th grade is continuing to collect items for the Neenah Animal 
Shelter.  They are accepting items for both cats and dogs as well 
as general items for the shelter.  Donation bins are located in the 
front hall of Spring Road School.  Donations will be accepted through 
December 23.   
 

Thank you in advance for helping our furry friends who need a little 
holiday cheer as they wait for their forever homes. 
	

Eaton’s Pizza Update 
 

Thank you families for buying and selling for the 
Eaton’s Pizza Fundraiser.  Our profit from this 
fundraiser was $4,156.35.  Way to go, Spring Road 
Families! 


